
 

 

 

 

 
FINAL MINUTES OF THE FIELD COMMITTEE OF PENNARD COMMUNITY 

COUNCIL HELD 
ON 25th Jan 2021 

At 8.00pm 
VIA ZOOM 

    
Present: Cllr Malcolm Sims MS, (Chair) Cllr Jeff Rogers JR, Cllr Susan Rodaway SR©, 
Cllr Arthur Rogers AR, Cllr Jean Marnell JM, Cllr Ralph Cook RC, Cllr Lynda James LJ, 
Cllr Darren Hickery DH,Clerk, 
 
Apologies for Absence: Cllr Rachel Davey, George Nash 
Apologies for Lateness: Cllr Darren Hickery 
Declarations of Interest: None 
All votes will be named votes 

Cllr Hickery joined the meeting at 8.05pm 

 

1. To discuss changes to the toddler playground. 
Changes to the toddler play area were discussed and examples looked at. MS 
asked members to look for further examples which may be suitable. Cllr James 
suggested some Gym equipment could be placed near the basket swing. 
 

2. To agree to replace multi play equipment. 
It was agreed that the multi play should be replaced. The committee also looked 
at an example of some multi gym equipment, this item would be revisited at the 
next meeting of Full Council.  
Proposed by JR seconded by JM agreed by all 
 

3. To agree in principle to rent part of the toddler play area to the Swansea 
Council in order to access Swansea Council funding 
To be brought to Full Council once further information was obtained. 
 

4. To agree to apply to Fields in Trust to request permission. 
To be brought to Full Council once further information was obtained. 
 

5. To agree to plant 20 trees along edge of field in accordance with advice 
from Swansea Growing. 
It was agreed that the trees should be placed along the hedge. The suggestion 
of a willow was discussed but not agreed. 
Proposed by AR seconded by DH agreed by all 
Further trees were also discussed but any decision was deferred to a future 
meeting. 

 
 
Meeting Closed at 8.30 pm 


